
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change Of Schedule for Chemistry General Practical Examination 

 

 

This is to notify all the concerned that chemistry general practical (paper CC1/GE1) 

of first semester examination has been rescheduled. It will now be held from 2pm to 

4pm on 2nd of March, 2022. 

 

 


